
 

 
                                                                                                                                            

Tyree Learning Center 
Park and Downing Avenues 
Sea Cliff, New York 11579 
T: 516-671-0501 F: 516-671-1357 

 

August 10, 2020 

Dear Parent/Legal Guardian, 

We have all been faced with extraordinary obstacles and challenges over the last several 

months.  The spring of 2020 brought about many unprecedented changes to our society and 

our education system.  We, at Tyree Learning Center, appreciate your understanding and 

support as we strive to provide a quality program while adapting to changing conditions. 

SCO Family of Services residential schools have been tasked with developing a flexible 

scheduling approach that utilizes in-person, distance, and/or a hybrid learning models.  Please 

be assured that all necessary measures are put into place to prioritize the health and safety of 

all of our students, families and staff. 

As we look forward to the 2020-2021 school year; we have developed a comprehensive plan 

based on the guidelines of the New York State Department of Education and the New York 

State Department of Health. Tyree Learning Center will follow the phase-in approach set forth 

by New State Department of Health, the Center for Disease Control, New York State 

Department of Education and the New York State Governor’s office.  The full plan can be 

viewed on SCO Family of Services website at https://sco.org/covid-19/. 

As the 2020-2021 school year begins we understand that we may face further challenges, we 

thank you in advance for your continued patience and support during these trying times. 

Sincerely, 

Eileen DiLauro 

Eileen DiLauro 
Principal  
SCO Family of Services 
Tyree Learning Center  

https://sco.org/covid-19/

